
00 

  

 Although the weather turned cold outside, we felt much love and 
warmth inside at OTSAR.  
We had a delicious breakfast and we boarded the busses to 
FunFest. 
At bowling we had a great time knocking down all of the pins. 
We played two fantastic games. 
When we got back to Otsar we were greeted to a warm nutritious 
lunch and played some games. 
We ended the day with making fall scented slime….just in time for 
Thanksgiving. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone when we resume on 
December 8 :) 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


